
The P&C wish to give special thanks to our Gold Supporter 
Kenny Yu from SLP Real Estate

I heard there are some changes this year - what's new?

This year we are expanding onto the oval so there is plenty of room for family and friends to join us too. We have 
bubble soccer, ponies, a princess/superhero party room, live entertainment and so much more! Temporary fencing 
will be erected to enclose the oval, but please keep an eye on your little ones. See attached map for details.

Where should I park?

Please consider walking, or parking at a nearby friend's house. Limited parking will be available at the school 
however please note that the Olivedale Road and kindy overflow carparks will be closed.

Where will the entrances be located?

There will be two entrances – through the gate from the kindy overflow carpark on Lockeport Approach and from 
the carpark on Olivedale Road. (These carparks will be closed to non essential vehicles but open to pedestrians).

What's for dinner?

The P&C will be running a sausage sizzle & cake stall. We have also organised food trucks - The Fish Boss (fish & 
chips), Ninja Cuisine (Japanese), Spiral Spud Stick, and Joey Ice-Cream. You are also welcome to bring a picnic.

Do you have a Facebook page?

https://www.facebook.com/EasterOnTheGreen2017/

Do you need any help?

We sure do! If you can spare an hour at the ticket desk, sausage sizzle or cake stall please let us know. Family 
members and older children are also welcome as helpers. Plus this year we are raffling a door prize for helpers - a 
$100 voucher to The Saint! If volunteering isn’t your thing, maybe whip up a batch of baked goods for the cake 
stall? For details please check out our Facebook page or email carolyne_cole@yahoo.com.

What else do I need to know?

Toilets in the M & L blocks will be open, please note these are not supervised. RUBBISH BINS will be located in 
various spots around the oval and in the kindy area. Parent volunteers will be cleaning up at the end of the 
night so please ensure all of your rubbish is placed in the bins. 

Thank you and have a great night!

What costs are involved?

Entry this year is FREE! Please support our $2 raffles and silent auctions - fabulous prizes on offer! We have new 
and exciting rides and activities this year, $3 - $5 each, plus a free treasure hunt. Buy your tickets near either entry 
($3 each, 4 for $10). Most stalls will be on a cash basis (no EFT). 
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